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You and a guest are cordially invited to attend

Peter Pan

Families are invited to take off on an adventure to the island of Neverland when the beloved
fairy tale Peter Pan flies to the Center for Puppetry Arts, September 25 — October 28. Guests
can join the Darling children on a number of adventures, including an encounter with mermaids,
mischievous antics with the Lost Boys and a run in with Captain Hook and the crocodile.
Performed in blacklight, the family-favorite show features vibrant sets, flying puppets and
original music to bring the magic of the beloved fantasy story to life on stage.

Media Performances (select one):

Tuesday — Wednesday, September 25-26: 10 a.m. and noon
Thursday — Friday, September 27-28: 10 a.m. and 11:30 a.m.
Saturday, September 29: 11 a.m. and 1 p.m.
Sunday, September 30: 1 p.m. and 3 p.m.

Please note: Invitation is non-transferrable. Priority will be given to media covering
Peter Pan in advance of the show opening, and we can only accommodate two guests
per reservation.

RSVP preferred date/time by Thursday, September 20
to Becca Meyer at 404.233.3993 or bmeyer@emailbrave.com
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